
Notices for Sunday 12 October 2014 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older 
children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the 
accessible lavatory. 
 

TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service. 
 

WAR MEMORIAL NAMES: Please speak to Margaret Joachim, or email her at 
margaret.joachim@london.anglican.org, if you would like be involved in finding out more 
about the people whose names are on our War Memorial. 
 

PARISH CHEST for October is available at the back of the church, please take a copy. 
Articles for the November edition to Susan Peatfield sjpeatfield@aol.com by Wednesday 
22nd October.  
 

BEST FEET FORWARD - Would you like some gentle exercise, equally gentle 
conversation, and an introduction to some local areas you may never have seen? If so, 
why not join St Peter’s Walking Group? We’ll start with short (3 to 5 mile) walks around 
Ealing and the surrounding area.  If we get more experienced walkers (or as we get fitter), 
we can go for longer and further afield. To begin with, we’ll walk on occasional Saturdays, 
or Sunday afternoons. Later on there could be weekday walks as well. Those interested in 
participating in the above can either contact Margaret Joachim or Linda Foster by email: 
Lindafos@aol.com. 
 

SACRAMENTS: EXPLORED - Where: Christ the Saviour Clergy House, The 
Grove, London W5. When: Friday evenings until 21st November (excl. 31st 
October), 7.00 - 8.30.To reserve a place or obtain a full schedule of speakers and 
topics please email:  xthesaviour@gmail.com.  
 

THIS WEEK 
 

AMNESTY  LETTER WRITING GROUP – Wednesday 15
th

 October 2014 8.15pm 
in the Vicarage 
 

CONFIRMATION CLASSES Thursday 16
th

 October, 4.00pm in the Vicarage. 
 
EALING AUTUMN FESTIVAL – On Thursday 16 October 2014, 7:30pm – we will 
be hosting William Lloyd Webber's Centenary - A concert marking the centenary 
of William Lloyd Webber, including performances from University of West London 
Chamber Choir. Solo performances of WLW's music by Mark James (Organ) and 
others.  For further details of the concert, please see Ealing Autumn Festival 
booklets on the information table. We will need volunteers on the evening 7-10pm - 
to help with set-up, front of house, stewards and possibly refreshments.  If you are 
available and able to help please contact Allison McAllister by email 
allison@skillshop.co.uk.  
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LOOKING AHEAD 
 

ANNUAL MEMORIAL SERVICE Sunday 2nd November, 3.00pm. Please put 
names for remembrance on the list at the back of the church. All welcome at the 
service. 

 

HARVINGTON PREP SCHOOL, in Castlebar Road, are marking Armistice Day with 
a morning of poetry and songs. As we reflect on one hundred years since the 
beginning of WWI, the children will recite and sing war poems and songs. This year 
in particular, we explore the importance of music and songs and their vital role in 
building the morale of soldiers, as well as their part in spreading propaganda. The 
community of St Peter’s is warmly invited to join us for this event that will take place 
on Wednesday 11th November at 8.55am, in the school hall. Please telephone the 
school office, on 020 8997 1583 if you would like to attend. 
 

CONFIRMATION 2014 - On the Feast Day of Christ the King (Sunday 23rd 
November, 10.00am) Bishop Pete will be coming to St Peter’s for our annual 
confirmation service.  
 

 

 

CHRISTMAS BAZAAR  
 

 SATURDAY 29th NOVEMBER  
 

Please support this event – our biggest fundraising effort. 
 

Further details to follow. 
 

 


